
Audrey's Articles

The 2021-2022 school year is
finally here! I hope this year is
wonderful and more normal
for all of you. I am so excited
for everything coming up for

Key Club this year! 

Calendar of Events

October 1, 2021 
  Annual Dues Become

Payable

October 16, 2021 
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021 
Key Club Week

December 1, 2021 
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

February 1, 2022 
 Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

August 2021

Division 5A

Happy August, 
Division 5A!

Contact me!
Email: 

audrey@ktkey.org

Fall Rally is almost here! It
will be at Dollywood on

October 16. More information
is to come! Be on the lookout

for this exciting event

Dollywood Fall Rally



Your Key Club could be eligable for a grant between
$250 and $2,000! This is an opportunity for any Key Club  

so they can identify problems or areas of need in their
community, then recieve the monetary funds needed to
complete the project. Look around your community and
apply to the YOF by October 15. Grant recipients will be
notified in January. For more information, please regard
this link: https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-

fund/

Youth Opportunity Fund

District Project
Our District Project is the Ronald McDonald House.

This is a wonderful nonprofit organization that
provides support for families with ill children. This
organization would not be able to fulfill its mission

without our support. A great way to do your part is to
donate needed items! Sugar, dryer sheets, cooking
spray, bleach, paper towels, garbage bags, disinfectant

spray, etc. A great service project to start this year is a
collection drive! If you need help organizing this event,

please contact me!



District Convention
The Kentucky-Tennessee District Convention will be in
Franklin, TN this upcoming March. There will be many

exciting events and important workshops offered. This is
a great opportunity to meet new Key Club members,
connect with your own and other clubs, and to learn

more about service!

Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF
Key Club is a partner for UNICEF's trick-or-treat event.
Donations are used to support children in need. They

provide emergency relief, education, and improve
childhood health worldwide. I will talk more about this

event in upcoming months, so be on the lookout for more
details!

Membership Drive
As we start this school year, I know you are all interested
in growing your clubs. Take part in the membership drive!

Tell others about what we do and our mission! Try
hanging up posters and talking to your peers about Key

Club and encourage your classmates to take part. There is
always room for new members, so please encourage

anyone and everyone to join!



Key Club Week
Key Club Week is from November 1-5. Each day

represents different aspects of what we do. 
Monday: Show your K!

Tuesday: Kudos to the Key Players

Wednesday: Dare to Share

Thursday: Random Acts of Kindness

Friday: Connect the Ks!

Wear your Key Club gear to show your Key Club pride!

Show appreciation to those who support Key Club!

Share your love for Key Club on social media!

Spread joy in you high school by doing random acts of
kindness in your school and community. 

Celebrate the entire K family by connecting with Kiwanis
members, Circle K International, Builders Club, K-Kids, or

Akiton clubs to collaborate on a service project.

Learn more at:
https://www.keyclub.org/events/keyclubweek/


